
  

Meeting 2015 February 02 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 

 

FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 

AND COUNCILLORS 

 

 

SUBJECT: PIONEER COMMUNITY RESOURCE CENTRE 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  this report be received for information purposes. 

 

 

REPORT 
 

The Financial Management Committee submitted a report to the Closed meeting of Council held on 

2015 February 02, proposing options for naming the new City-owned resource centre located at 

Kingsway and Willingdon.  The Committee advised Council that, in investigating possible names for 

the community resource centre, a review of geographical, Freeman and Gold Key Recipient, and 

tenant related options was conducted.  

 

At its Closed meeting, Council received and adopted the above noted report and as a result of further 

review, approved the name “Pioneer Community Resource Centre”.  

 

With Council’s approval of this Open report, the following will be informed in writing: 

 Burnaby Family Life 

 Burnaby Hospice Society 

 Bosa Properties 
 

This report is provided for public information. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Councillor D. Johnston 

Chair 

 

Councillor C. Jordan 

Vice Chair 

 

Councillor P. McDonell 

Member 
 
 

Copied to: City Manager 

Director Planning and Building 
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